
The children of the Joy Group commenced their schooling journey on 
December 14th. Initially, their transition to the new school was challenging as 
they were nervous and missed their mothers dearly. However, within a few 
days, they adapted well and became comfortable with their surroundings. 
Currently, all of them are happy and attend school regularly. They are making 
efforts to converse in Hindi.   

During circle time, they 
engage in chanting and 
singing sessions. They 
have learned various 
chants such as "asatoma 
satgamaya," "shri 
vakratunda mahakaya," 
"om anandamayee," "om 
bhur bhuvaswaha," and 
"gurur Brahma." 
Additionally, they have 
learned songs like "chhoti si 
munni," "row row row your 



boat," "dhobi aaya," "nache 
re mor," "hathi aaya 
jhumke," "machhli jal ki 
Rani," and "tan ho sundar."   

In mathematics, they are 
learning counting up to ten, 
with some children 
progressing to counting up 
to twenty. English lessons 
focus on introducing new, 
simple words like sun, tree, 
flower, elephant, and star. 
The children enjoy 
listening to stories and 
looking at pictures. 

During activities, they 
engage in colouring, 
scribbling on paper, and 
finger painting. They also 
collect leaves and stones, 
using them for designing or 
counting exercises. 

During a program on the 
Mother's Birthday, the 
children performed a song 



titled "O Sweet Mother." Although nervous on stage, they all participated with 
enthusiasm. Overall, the children have developed a fondness for attending 
school and are eager to learn and participate in various activities. 



 


